
 

 

 

Date: April 12, 2023 

 

To,  

Online Surveillance 

BSE Limited    

P J Towers,   

Dalal Street,   

Mumbai – 400 001    

Scrip Code: 543416                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Response to Email seeking clarification on Movement in Price 

Ref: Your Email dated April 11, 2023 having ref. no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2023-2024 / 3160 

With reference to above, we would like to submit that movement in the price of the shares is purely 
market driven. Further, the management has no information that may have a bearing on the spike 
in share volume and which is yet not disclosed to the stock exchange. 

In the event there is any development that requires disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we will make the same in 
accordance with the regulatory requirements. 

You are requested to kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For, Zodiac Energy Limited 

 

 

 

Niyati Parikh 

Company Secretary 

FCS: 12289 
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